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November 12, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 

RE:  Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida to 
terminate interconnection agreements, amendments and or adoptions 
with BTEL, Inc., International Integrated Solutions, LLC, and JC 
Telecommunication Co., LLC 

 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
 
BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida respectfully requests to 
terminate the following interconnection agreements, due to the request of AT&T 
Florida to each company.  New agreements are not being negotiated.   
 

• BTEL, Inc., previously approved September 4, 2009, in Docket Number 
090324-TP – effective 10/28/14. 

• International Integrated Solutions, LLC, previously approved March 23, 2011, 
in Docket Number 100466-TP – effective 10/28/14.   

• JC Telecommunication Co., LLC, previously approved December 24, 2007, in 
Docket Number 070624-TP – effective 10/28/14. 

 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 785-276-6863. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

   

FPSC Commission Clerk
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